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June 21, 2020 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
“But the LORD is with me, like a mighty champion: 

my persecutors will stumble, they will not triumph.” 
  Jeremiah 20:11  

 

Jun 22 Mon:  2 Kgs 17: 5-8. 13-15a. 18/ Ps 60: 3. 4-5. 12-13/ Mt 7: 1-5 

Jun 23 Tue:  2 Kgs 19: 9b-11. 14-21,31-35a. 36/ Ps 48: 2-3ab. 3cd-4. 10-11/ Mt 7: 6,12-14 

Jun 24 Wed:  NATIVITY OF JOHN THE BAPTIST  

Is 49: 1-6/ Ps 139: 1b-3. 13-14ab. 14c-15/ Acts 13: 22-26/ Lk 1: 57-66. 80 

Jun 25 Thu:  2 Kgs 24: 8-17/ Ps 79: 1b-2. 3-5. 8. 9/ Mt 7: 21-29 

Jun 26 Fri:  2 Kgs 25: 1-12/ Ps 137: 1-2. 3. 4-5. 6/ Mt 8: 1-4 

Jun 27 Sat:  Lam 2: 2. 10-14. 18-19/ Ps 74: 1b-2. 3-5. 6-7. 20-21/ Mt 8: 5-17 

Jun 28 SUN:  THIRTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

2 Kgs 4: 8-11. 14-16a/ Ps 89: 2-3. 16-17. 18-19 (2a)/ Rom 6: 3-4. 8-11/ Mt 10: 37-42 

 

 

 

June Readers Schedule 

Sat. June 20 - 5pm - Jerry Lentfer 

Sun. June 21 - 8am - Chris Hytrek 

Sun. June 21- 10am - Karl Gramann 

 

Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Sat. June 27 - 5pm - Shirley Yates 

Sun. June 28 - 8am - Michelle Milke 

Sun. June 28 - 10am - Larry Etmund 

 

 

 

 

Exposed Eucharistic Adoration  

See schedule on back 

http://www.stjamescortland.com/


Retreats 
Join Fr. Ben Holdren on July 11th at the Good Counsel Retreat house for a one-day retreat specifically for moms of 

young children. Babies are welcome and rooms are available for pack n plays, etc.  More info 

https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/ymretreat  Questions?  Contact marilyn-klein@cdolinc.net 

Diocesan Canoe Trip-While many activities have been cancelled, the Diocesan Canoe Trip is still on the calendar!  It 

will be held July 5-7 or 7-9, near Valentine, Nebraska.  $100 covers registration and food.  Each attendee/family will 

need to bring their own tent.  Due to current health conditions, we can only take a limited number of students, and will 

not be providing transportation, so it will be important to register soon to secure a spot.  Go to 

https://www.lincolndiocese.org/camps/diocesan-canoe-trip to register. 

Bi-Weekly Virtual Date Night 

As the summer gets rolling, we hope you are able to spend more time outside with your family enjoying these lovely 

(toasty!) nights. Therefore, we are moving our date nights to a bi-weekly schedule for the month of June. 

If you haven't been able to join us, past topics have included emotional intimacy, the family as the domestic church, 

emotional check-ins, and spousal prayer.  Date night is available on Zoom (links posted on the website and on our 

Facebook group) or via Facebook live on the Family Life Office Facebook page.  Hope you are able to join us! 

Notes from Father Walsh… 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY SUNDAY 

JUNE 22 

 

no parish Mass 

 

Father returns 

from vacation 

JUNE 23 

 

6:30am parish 

Mass 

JUNE 24 

 

no parish Mass 

JUNE 25 

 

no parish Mass 

 

No 6pm 

Eucharistic Holy 

Hour 

JUNE 26 

 

8am Parish 

Mass 

JUNE 27 

 

8am Parish 

Mass 

 

5pm Vigil  Mass 

JUNE 28 

 

8am Mass 

 

10am Mass 

 

The above is my liturgical schedule for the next week.  My plan is to return to the parish on Monday, June 22, but I have 

a two day workshop for new priests and new pastors at Waverly Retreat house on Wednesday and Thursday, June 24 

and 25. 

 

If, during my absence, any issues arise, contact Fr. Bob Barnhill, the Dean of our Crete Deanery and the pastor of St. 

Wenceslaus parish, Wilber.  402-806-2821. 

 

After this period of two weeks, I anticipate things getting back to normal!  I do have another family wedding in Omaha 

on Friday, July 24, which means there will not be a morning Mass in the parish on that day.  I’ll be staying overnight on 

Thursday, in Omaha.  

 

Lincoln Public Schools has developed a protocol for opening in the fall, which will likely influence many of the school 

districts in our area.  Further, it is likely to impact our CCD program for the fall.  I would like to propose that we begin 

planning for opening CCD as we did last year, in August, and run the classes in a similar manner as in the past.  As this 

date approaches and I hear more, we’ll modify our plan with appropriate safety rules.  The big thing now is that we plan 

to resume CCD classes when the 2020-2021 school year begins. 

 

God bless you all! 

 

Fr. Walsh 

https://lincolndiocese.regfox.com/ymretreat
mailto:marilyn-klein@cdolinc.net
https://www.lincolndiocese.org/camps/diocesan-canoe-trip
https://lincolndiocese.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=7d037649e8ab76493fe0463e1&id=2a0b288940&e=12938d8004

